Dear (Name),
Shortly after Labor Day, on the weekend of September 8-10, clergies of from faith communities across the country will address the issue of food waste in America during the inaugural Food Waste Weekend. 
America wastes a staggering $218 billion worth of food every year. This exacerbates other critical issues including hunger, the environment and diet related diseases. While a great deal of money is spent trying to deal with these issues individually, it is easier and less expensive to reduce a major root cause – the waste of perfectly wholesome and edible food. As 70% of America’s food pantries are located in a house of worship, the faith community stands out as a critical partner in helping to ensure that excess food gets to hungry families. 

We invite you to join on to Food Waste Weekend. Faith specific sermons and background information on food waste are available for download on the Food Waste Weekend website. Sermons have been prepared for Buddhist, Muslim, Unitarian, Jewish, Christian, Hindu and Secular communities, and we encourage clergy of all faiths to adapt sample sermons as they wish. 
The process is very simple.

1. Visit www.FoodWasteWeekend.org
2. Select your faith under “Sermons”

3. Sign in.  We promise no spam mail.

4. Read the background information about the waste of food

5. Download your sermon.  Feel free to rework it in your own words.

6. Select the calls to action you want to share with your congregation.

7. Optionally

a. Download the announcement for your newsletter/bulletin

b. Download material for your religious school

8. Lastly, on Food Waste Weekend, give your sermon and invite your congregation to help end the waste of food while nourishing the hungry and improving the environment.

Our goal is to have many thousands of congregations signed on to Food Waste Weekend and sharing this pressing message in their communities on September 8-10. Please spread the word within your community on social media using the hashtag #foodwasteweekend.  
Food Waste Weekend is an extraordinary vehicle for empowering the people of diverse faiths to address these critical issues. We look forward to congregations around the country getting involved.

Thank you
